
December 6, 1929

Honourable H. G. Carroll, K,C ., LL.D., 
Lieutenant Governor of Quebec, 
Quebec .

My dear Mr, Carroll,

It baa given us great pleasure to 
learn from Colonel Papineau that you propose 
to continue the policy of your predecessor 
In presenting medals to the University,

These medals are regularly announced 
In our Calendar, and their award Is regarded 
as a high honour by the recipients and our­
selves ,

I an.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


